
April 17, 2019 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #190016  

              INSTALL NO PARKING 8:00 AM TO 5:00 PM ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

              SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE FROM A POINT 230 FEET SOUTH OF 

              EAST HOMER STREET TO A POINT 30 FEET SOUTH THEREOF  

 

              REMOVE NO PARKING 8:00 AM TO 9:00 AM AND 3:30 PM TO 4:30 PM 

              MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

              SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE FROM A POINT 230 FEET SOUTH OF 

              EAST HOMER STREET TO A POINT 30 FEET SOUTH THEREOF  

  

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of parents whose children attend Downtown Montessori 

School and members of St. Augustus Church to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the alley at 

school arrival/dismissal times and mass times have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling northbound 

on South Howell Avenue when vehicles park close to the alley. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 



April 17, 2019 

 

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey 

Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   7TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190016 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE EAST SIDE 

         OF NORTH 54TH STREET FROM WEST CAPITOL DRIVE 

         TO A POINT 130 FEET SOUTH          

 

Dear Alderman Rainey: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of Capitol Drive Lutheran Church at 5305 West Capitol 

Drive to provide additional on-street parking in this area. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that additional parking could be 

restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 


